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I am vehemently opposed to LD227. This is yet further erosion of parental rights. 
Maine should not be an active partner in soliciting citizens from our state or any other
state to harm the parent child relationship. When our culture should be fostering 
closer relationships within families, this bill erodes this trust and openess in favor of 
state sponsored control of our lives.
Please reject this harmful  legislation at the core.


